
 

 

 

Consultation response form 

Your response 

Question 1: What are your views of the use of 
CLI authentication to improve the accuracy of 
CLI information presented to an end user, in 
particular the viability and timeframe for 
implementation? Are there any issues 
associated with implementation? 

Confidential? – N 
A check should be made that the CLI number 
has not been spoofed with a non-existent 
number or a number which differs from their 
actual number, and the call blocked if this is the 
case. 
We have experienced a large number of calls 
received which have non-existent numbers.  
The perpetrators obviously know this and drop 
the call when asked who they are. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Question 2: Do you have any comments on the 
proposed changes to the CLI guidelines? 

Confidential? – Y/N 

Question 3: Are there any other types of 
Presentation Numbers which could be added 
to the list in Annex 1 of the CLI guidelines? 

Confidential? – N 
Replacement of a CLI number with a central 
switchboard enquiries number is acceptable.  
This practise could be registered centrally in 
order that the call is not blocked as mentioned 
at Question 1 above. 

Question 4: Do you have any comments on the 
proposal to designate the 08979 number range 
as ‘Inserted Network Numbers for Calling Line 
Identification’ in the Numbering Plan? 

Confidential? – N 
I would not like to see the 08979 number range 
being displayed as suggested, as this would be 
more expensive than a standard call if the 
recipient were to complete a call to this 
number.  A number in the 03 range would be 
preferable. 

 


